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Quebec, 6th. April, 1910.

Frank Pedley, Esq.,

Deputy Superintendent of Indian affairs.

Ottava.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 5th.instant,re la¬

test tap of the Province of Quebec,I have the honour to in-

form you that a new edition is being prepared, and we will

send you one as soon as received.

I have the honour to be, Sir,

Your obedient servant,

Jo. Demnot

Deputy Provincial Secretary.

" Indian affairs. (RAG 10, volume 7764, Bile 27074-3 P.t.1)
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